
2023-2024 

Bus Rider Enrollment 

Online Registration 

July 19th – July 31st

 Bus rider enrollment is only available online: 

https://form.jotform.com/213325917466056 

 To ensure the accuracy of our routes, only enroll your child if they’ll be riding on
a consistent basis (3 days a week or more).

 Please be sure to enroll your child during the above specified dates.
 All returning riders will need to re-enroll for the 2023-2024 school year.
 Bus rider enrollment will be closed from August 1st – August 9th to allow for

routing. Enrollment will reopen August 10th.
 Once your child has been enrolled and routing is complete, you will receive your

child’s bus route information via email on or before August 9th.

If you do not have access to a computer, please call Syreena Sorensen at 903-482-8818 
For bus route related questions please email the Transportation Department at 

transportation_department@vanalstyneisd.org 
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